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Have questions about helping your child sign up for Dual Enrollment at Santa Barbara City College? 
You are not alone! The process of getting your child exactly what they need and finding the right 
resources can be intimidating. We will be welcoming SBCC Dual Enrollment Director Claudia 
Johnson to give you an introduction to the Dual Enrollment process, the benefits of participating in 
this program, and where to find the tools to begin. Please email Jessica Sanford at 
jsanford@gardenstreetacademy.org with your questions. We hope to see  you there! 


